
 

February 24, 2017 
 
 
RE: SRFQ 17-161 Call for Fine Art Framers 
 
 
Dear Proposer 
 
Thank you for your response to Boise City’s SRFQ 17-161 Call for Fine Art Framers, Arts and 
History Department. 
 
Responses were received from the following companies: 

• Fine Art Services 
• Finer Frames 
• Gray’s Art and Framing 
• John Studebaker 
• Picture This Gallery and Frame Shop 
• Van Dyck Frame Design 

 
  
This letter is to notify you that the Evaluation Committee has completed their initial review of the 
proposals and the following finalists have been selected for the next phase: 

• Fine Art Services 
• Finer Frames 
• Gray’s Art and Framing 
• John Studebaker 
• Picture This Gallery and Frame Shop 
• Van Dyck Frame Design 

 
 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your participation in the 
process is appreciated. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tammi Leatham 
 
Tammi Leatham 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing 
208-972-8172 
 
 
cc: SRFQ 17-161 File 

 


